


disruption to sleep in the neighbourhood – we already hear the sirens from the fire department
even though it is  a kilometer away.  How will you prevent noise disruption when this facility is in
our backyards?  Will it be a siren-free zone?
 

-        Increased traffic on neighbourhood streets – the location has a very tight parking area and
driving area – ambulances and car traffic will spill onto the neighbourhood streets making it
more congested and less safe.

 
-        Have you done studies on the impact to our property values?  If yes, please give us the results of

these studies.  Neighbourhood residents are aware of other cities and towns where mental
health facilities for drug addiction opened and afterwards property values decreased, businesses
closed, homes could not be sold and are boarded up.  How will you protect our home values? 
Many residents are approaching retirement age and count on home values to offset the
increased cost of living we are seeing these days.   

 
-        Have you done studies on the impact to our property and car insurance costs?  If yes, please

publish the results of these studies.  If there is a potential for higher crime in our neighbourhood
with break-ins or thefts or property damage, our insurance costs will increase.  How will you
prevent this?   
 

In summary, I don’t think this type of facility belongs so close to our residential neighbourhood and I
oppose the rezoning to allow it.  There are other locations that would be more suitable.  This will
significantly reduce the safety and desirability of our neighbourhood and have material costs to the
homeowners. 
 
Darlene Gardner
Rob Rosendale
 

 




